
 

Dear Cross-Country Parents and Athletes, 

I hope this message finds you well. After careful consideration and due to the current weather 
conditions and the limited time we have for trials, we have decided that it would be best to use 
the course practice day held on the 3rd of May 2025, as our official trials for the school cross 
country team. If your child won’t be able to attend the 3rd of May, they must attend the 1st 
league held on the 10th of May 2025.  

All the leagues are held at Koedoeslaagte, Trail Park & Venue, located just outside Parys. This 
will give your child the opportunity to run the exact track they will be competing on, for all the 
league events. It is a great chance for everyone to familiarize themselves with the course. 

There will be limited bus transport available to and from the event for all athletes. Please see 
the attached program for further details regarding the leagues. 

Once we receive the results from the league trial, we will announce the school cross country 
team. To ensure your child is entered for each league event, I kindly ask that you send me their 
full name, surname, and full ID number via WhatsApp before the 25th of May 2025. Please 
indicate in this WhatsApp which trial date your child will attend ( 3rd or 10th of May). 

Once your child is selected for the team, we will distribute the ASA number application forms 
that must be completed and returned to me. Payments for the ASA number will be processed 
through the Karri-App following the announcement of the team.  

(u/7-12: R 95.00, u/13: R 175.00) 

For all league events including the course practice day, athletes are required to wear the 
school athletic shirt or PT shirt, navy ski pants or PT pants, socks, and running shoes. 

We are looking forward to an exciting and successful cross-country season ahead! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me at 083 589 3566. 

Best regards, 
Ma'am Gustelle Martins 



 

 


